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Dear families and friends, 


I hope you are well and enjoying the first signs of 
summer with lighter evenings and some bursts of sunshine.
As we know all too well, the weather can quickly change so please make sure your child still brings a coat to 
school even when the day starts off sunny.
Website: woodlandprimary.org.uk               Tel: 01482 787000              Email: admin@woodland.het.academy     










Year 6 SATs

We are very proud of the hard work and effort our Year 6 pupils have put in to preparing for their SATs which start next week. We wish you all the very best of luck and know you will be amazing. Early nights and a healthy breakfast are one way you can help yourself to do your best, as well as
a positive attitude and a cheerful smile.










Dates for the diary
Monday 18th – Thursday 16th May
Year 6 SATs
Monday 27th May – 
Monday 3rd June
School closed for Half Term Holiday
Monday 3rd – Friday 7th June
Year 4 Times Tables Check week
Monday 3rd – Wednesday 5th June
Year 5 Bike Ability
Monday 10th – Wednesday 19th June
Year 6 Bike Ability
Monday 10th – Friday 21st June
Year 4 Swimming
Week beginning
10th June
Phonics Screening Check
Wednesday 26th June
KS1 Sports Day – morning
KS2 Sports day - pm
Wednesday 3rd – Friday 5th July
Y6 residential visit to Raywell
Monday 8th July – Friday 12th July
Y6 Transition Week
Thursday 11th July 
FS2 Graduation Ceremony (2pm)
Thursday 11th July
Y6 Prom (5-7pm)
Thursday 18th July
Y6 Talent Show to parents
Friday 19th July
Y6 Leavers assembly to parents
Friday 19th July
Last day of term



Term time holidays

Please be aware that children missing school for holidays during term time cannot be authorized except in exceptional circumstances. Parents may face a fine from the Local Authority if they take their child out of school for a holiday.
Term dates for this school year and the next can be found on our school website: woodlandprimary.org.uk







	


 
Attendance in
April
Attendance since September
FS1
95%
93%
FS2
96%
94%
Year 1
91%
93%
Year 2
98%
96%
Year 3
92%
93%
Year 4
97%
96%
Year 5
93%
95%
Year 6
95%
94%
Whole school
95%
94.5%
















Well done Years 2 & 4 for 
reaching our target of 96% or above for the year so far!


Follow us on Facebook to see what we have been up to and keep up to date with our latest new at Woodland Primary School.





	Nursery
[image: ][image: ]Nursery Two children are loving their phonic lessons. They are starting to form the letters and were really great at helping to write a set of instructions for Mrs. Dodson. She needed to know how to plant a runner bean. 



Nursery One children are enjoying their story sack activities with Mrs. Eskrett and have learnt all about a hungry caterpillar. 
	Year 1
[image: ][image: ]Year 1 have been very busy so far this term! We have planted our own sunflower seeds to help us write some instructions in our writing lessons. We have also learnt all about how toys have changed and experienced some old toys at Hull Streetlife Museum! In PE we have been learning all about Yoga, ask us what poses we can do!

	Year 2
Year 2 have been working very hard in maths on fractions and problem solving! We also had a great time at the library and loved looking at all the books on offer! 
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	Year 3
Year 3 have had a busy start to the Summer term. We have been working on our map reading skills and direction in PE. We have learnt about Van Gogh and looked specifically at his work 'Starry Night'. Keep up the good work for the rest of the term Year 3!

	Year 4

Year 4 have worked hard over the last few weeks. In maths, they have been developing their knowledge on fractions and working super hard converting improper fractions to mixed numbers and vice versa. 
[image: ][image: ][image: ]
In D&T, the children have enjoyed making their own pasta bakes, suitable for a Michelin restaurant!
	Year 5

Year 5 are enjoying their sessions at Hull KR as part of the Run With It charity. We also got to visit the karting track to measure the length and width of the track.

[image: ][image: ]

	Year 6

Year 6 worked really well in teams during their hockey game this term. We combined all their new skills to win as many points as possible! 
[image: ][image: ]
	The Hub
[image: A group of people lying on the floor in a classroom
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[image: ]Delicious ice cream, slimy seaweed and soft sand... these are some of the words the children in the Hub imagined when we wrote about senses at the seaside this term! We have been super busy practising our tricky red words to use in our sentences too. In life-skills we have learnt how to be safe at the seaside and last week we learnt all about the NSPCC PANTS rules with the Pantosaurus. 
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SESSIONS X
FUNDED Whit Week Clubs

EARLY YEARS (1-5)
sory play, messy play, role play

PRIMARY (6-11)

TUES 28TH MAY

SECONDARY (11-16)
Cooking, independence
for adulthood

POST 16 - (16-25)

WED 29TH MAY

D@ disability
? |88

For booking contact Danielle




